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Subject: Comprehensive Plan

From: Vicki Arbour  
Sent: Thursday, May 1, 2025 11:04 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan 

I aƩended an informaƟon session at Mallet’s Creek yesterday and came away with many more quesƟons than answers. I 
remain vehemently opposed to the Plan believing that it will very negaƟvely impact the livability of our city without 
increasing affordability at all. I have witnessed first hand in SeaƩle the  impact of allowing mulƟple housing units on a 
single lot. The result has been residenƟal streets clogged with cars, loss of trees and green space, large industrial looking 
buildings over shadowing neighborhood areas. Any advantage in this scheme seems to be to enrich the pockets of 
developers who purchase a lot of a million dollars and then cram in four units each at the cost of a million dollars. I do 
not want to see this happening in our city but believe there is every likelihood of this occurring with the proposed plan. 
Sincerely, Vicki Arbour 
Sent from my iPhone 


